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This week we will be focusing on the Fairy Tale ‘Jack and 

the Beanstalk’. In our writing areas, we will be showing the 

children how to write speech bubbles, sequence the story, 

use describing words to describe a character as well as 

think of rhyming words to go with the story e.g. green-bean 

cow-how, Jack-black etc.  In phonics, we will be recapping 

the sounds taught so far this week and then some children 

will be moving onto learning ch, sh and th sounds.  

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 Making Giant soup with lentils 

 Cheerio Towers with spaghetti for 

Jack to climb. 

 

In Maths this week: We will be looking 

at taking away (subtraction) using 

coins. Our theme is Fairy Tales, so we 

will be using the ‘Giant’s coins’ to look 

at how we can take some away and be 

left with an amount. We will be 

encouraging the children to make up 

their own number stories.  

 

In door PE for this half term will take 

place on a Wednesday.  

Please can all earrings be removed for 

both PE days – thank you. 

  

In art, we will be colour mixing to 

paint green beanstalks and leaves. On 

Tuesday we will be free painting 

pictures of the giant. On Wednesday, 

we will be painting castles in the sky! 

Our Knowledge and understanding for 

this week will focus on planting beans.  

  

If your child has a 
particular Fairy 
Tale that they 
would like us to 
share, please send 
in the book and we 
will read it at 
story time. 
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